
 
 

 
 

 
 
7 November 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

BBC Film Crew 
 

The BBC are running a news article about food in schools and the difficulties currently being faced in 
schools due to the rising costs of food and transport. We have been asked if the BBC can send a film crew 
at some point this week to film our lunches and speak to some children about their school dinners. We 
have been chosen as we are currently taking part in projects to help ensure that the quality of our food 
continues throughout the current financial crisis. They would also like to film a PE lesson and interview 
Mr. Mathie about the importance of sport and exercise in schools. 
 
The first project is called ‘Fix Our Food’ where school dinners are monitored to see what children select 
and eat, and how much food is wasted. The second is the RiC project running throughout Bradford which 
looks at the overall health of the children – nutrition, sport, obesity levels etc. Our sports coach, Connor 
Mathie, is the lead on this project. 
 
If there is any reason that your child cannot be filmed, please call the office before 4pm on Tuesday 8th 
November and we will ensure they are removed from any filming areas. It is likely that the finished film 
will appear on the BBC news. We are very excited to be taking part in this and we know our children will 
be enthusiastic about being on the TV! 
 
We have always been proud of our school dinners – we have an amazing kitchen team who produce 
balanced, healthy meals that look and taste fantastic. Our students have a choice of 3 different meals 
every day and so there is always something different to try. Every day, a full salad bar is available and 
children can take as much or as little as they like. The range of desserts is fantastic, from apples and 
bananas to hot puddings with custard and bowls of exotic fruit.  
 
We try to keep the costs of dinners as low as possible for parents and you can be assured that your child 
will always receive a healthy, balanced meal and a great range of food to choose from. 

 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
 
Helen Haunch 
Principal 
 
 
 
 
 


